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SOUTH ESSEX MG OWNERS CLUB NEWSLETTER 
Area 0906 

 
 

www.southessexmgoc.net  
info@southessexmgoc.net 

 

April 2023 
 
 

Last Month. 

No New Members to Report. 

Recent Events 

Regrettably, no events to report. 

 

Secretary’s News  
 
It is important to know how many members 
wish to attend the following events:- 
 
18th June, Vulcan Experience, Southend 
Airport. 
 
25th June, club visit to Essex & Herts Air 
Ambulance Visitor Centre at North Weald 
Airfield. 
 
2nd July Hyde Hall Classic car show. 
 
I have prepared a list for tonight’s meeting for 
you to add your names to those events you are 
interested in attending. Please see me tonight 
if you wish to add your names to any events. 
. 
CLUB BANK ACCOUNT UPDATE: 
 
I had hoped the account would be ready to 
use for the next event, being the quiz.  
However, we are still waiting for the debit 
cards to arrive from Lloyd’s Bank, as without 
these it will be impossible to operate the 
account. We have chased the bank for these 
and expect to receive them shortly. 
Barry 

 
 

What’s On 
 
Saturday 22nd April 
Annual Quiz, Champions Manor Hall, 
South Woodham Ferrers 
Prompt Start at 7..15pm 
 
Wednesday 10th May 
Club Meeting, The Lodge 8pm 
(Please note this is later due to the May 
Bank Holiday) 
 
Thursday 18th May 
Coffee Morning 
(Venue to be confirmed) 
 
 
 
 

MESSAGE BOARD! 

Happy Easter 
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LEISURE & ENTERTAINMENT NEWS 
 

Welcome to the April 2023 Leisure & Entertainment News. 
 

ANNUAL QUIZ 
Saturday 22nd April 2023 
Champions Manor Hall 

Hullbridge Road, South Woodham Ferrers, CM3 5LJ 
 

I still have availability to take more names for this fun night.  Please see me tonight or contact me in 
the usual way. Don’t forget this is open to friends & family too. 
 
I need to take final payments at tonight’s meeting I can accept cheques made payable to June King, 
and in the post to me if unable to attend tonight’s meeting. 
 
Please let me have orders for food as appropriate, the choices being listed below. I will require the 
food orders no later than the 19th April. 
 
The Quiz will start promptly at 7.15pm.  There is a car park on site.  Please ensure you arrive at the 
hall in good time to allow the quiz to start promptly. 
 
There are two prices as follows:- 
Cost with food - £14 per person 
Cost without food - £7 per person 
 
The choice of food is as follows:- 
 
Cod & Chips 
Haddock & Chips 
Chicken & Chips 
Fish-Less-Fish & Chips 
3 Green Heroes & Chips 
 
I have arranged for the food to be delivered to the hall at 8.15pm. 
 
Please bring your own drinks and nibbles as there is no bar available at the hall. 
 
There will be the usual raffle which will be drawn during the evening, and all proceeds will be 
donated to Little Havens Children’s Hospice. 
 
There will be 6 rounds of 10 questions with a marathon round for us to complete and your answers 
will be collected at the end of the quiz. 
 
After each round of questions, you will be asked to pass your answer sheet to the nearest neighbouring 
table for marking before they are collected for the scores to be entered on the score sheet. 
 
Bob Stone will be our Question Master once again. 
 
You can bring an entire team to the quiz but please no more than 8 people per team.  This must be 
strictly adhered to for the sake of fairness. 
 



 3

If you book on an individual basis and wish to be seated with any specific members, please let me 
know and I will do my best to achieve this. 
 
The winning team will be rewarded with a prize each at the end of the quiz. 
 
We have to vacate the hall no later than 11pm with all tables and chairs returned to their places of 
storage so if any of you are able to help to stack chairs or collapse tables, this would be much 
appreciated. 
 
All rubbish from the food will be collected by the suppliers of the food and it would be helpful if you 
could take your own empty bottles, cans or food wrappers home. 
 
For those reading this on our website, please send your payment by cheque made payable to June 
King at my address given at the end of this newsletter. 
 

COFFEE MORNING 
Thursday 18th May 2023 
Venue to be confirmed 

 
At the time of going to print, I have yet to secure a venue for this.  However, as most of you know I do 
have a group email set up and as soon as I have a venue I will send an email to those on the list. 
 
I will also arrange for full details to be uploaded on the website. 
 
If any of you would like to be added to the list, please let me know. 
 
I will take names at the tonight’s meeting and for those unable to attend, please let me know in the 
usual way as soon as possible, as most garden centres require an idea of numbers in our group. 
 
Finally, I still have rooms available for our Club Weekend Away to Heacham Manor Hotel on the 22nd 
September to the 25th September.  If any members wish to reserve a room, please see me at tonight’s 
meeting, or contact me in the usual way.  Full details were published in the March Newsletter. 
 
That’s all for this month. 
 
June 
 


